COUNTY BOARD DIST. 7

Contact: Felesia Martin

Email: martinformilwaukee@gmail.com
Phone: 414-745-9185

Milwaukee- Candidate for Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors District 7, Felesia Martin wants to thank
Supervisor Michael Mayor Sr. for his service to Milwaukee on the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors.
Supervisor Mayo announced that this will be his last term in office representing the 7™ Milwaukee County Board

District.

“Supervisor Mayo has represented the 7™ district for a long time and has served through the best and worst of times
in Milwaukee County. He has always battled for better mass transit, improved parks and increased public safety. His
retirement allows for new representation such as mine to try to earn the trust and votes of the residents of the 7
district. I want to thank Supervisor Mayo for his service, and look forward to working with him to make Milwaukee

a great place to live, work and play.

I am committed to making change, and I hope to earn your vote on Tuesday, April 3, 2018.
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